
                    Last Sunday, as a church, we committed Nathan and Keyla to the Lord for His work in Uruapan 
   

We are so grateful to the Lord to see a long-time prayer and dream fulfilled as 
Nathan, his wife Keyla with their baby, Shebita, have taken on the responsibility of 
moving to a new area with the goal of preaching Jesus Christ, seeking to win the 
lost to Him, and raising up a new body of believers to be a lighthouse in a dark 
place.  A number of years ago, we began praying for the Lord to raise up more 
workers for Michoacán.  The Lord has provided! 
 
We want to take a moment again, to thank you for your loving and faithful support 
to us through so many years.  Through your generous investment in the Lord’s 
work at Camp Berea, we have been enabled to remain here, enjoying the privilege 
of seeing Him work.  We cannot do anything, but our eyes are on the One who can 
do anything, and we share our joy with you, who have had such a caring heart for 
what He is doing here. 
 

“So then, neither the one who plants nor the one who waters is anything,  
BUT GOD WHO CAUSES THE GROWTH.” (1 Cor. 3:7) 

 

In Christ’s love, 
Ted and Priscilla Clark 

 

 


